
The Past Year in the Lake of the Pines Subdivision 

Here we look at properties in the Lake of the Pines (LOP) subdivision.  Lakefront and golf course properties 
are not included in this study.  Over the past year, the price per SF has increased a bit, and the overall price 
has increased too.  The number of sales has increased, with fewer listings.  10/05/2017. 
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